
Submitter: Sharyl Flanders 

On Behalf 
Of: 

 

Committee: House Committee On Emergency Management, General 
Government, and Veterans 

Measure: HB3260 

Please support this bill. Self-serve pumps are needed. I owned the motel across the 

street from Rivers Run and people were always stranded because they didn't fill up 

before coming up to Detroit or to go over the pass. 

Before the fire it was extremely difficult to find employees and since the fire it is even 

worse. 

 


